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SC Workers' Compensation Update: 2016 Medical Fee
Schedule Update

July 20, 2016

The S.C. Workers' Compensation Commission received a draft of the 2016
E"ed'zcmtad Medical Services Provider Manual (MSPM) at the Business Meeting on July 18,
2 Gianett
ried Haner 2016. The effective date of the new fee schedule is September 1, 2016. A

Marketing & Communications Supervisor R
summary of the proposed changes can be read here. The Commission is

erica.gianetti@mgclaw.com
accepting comments on the proposed changes through July 29 and will

consider adopting the new schedule at the Commission Business Meeting on
August 15. For additional information, visit the Commission’s website,

WWW.WCC.SC.EOV.

For questions, please contact one of MGC's workers' compensation attorneys.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation.
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